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24th November, 2023 

Dates for your diary 
1st December – 8.45am – Class 4 assembly, 
Parents/carers are invited to watch and for 
tea/coffee afterwards 
4th December – INSET day – school closed 
6th and 7th December, 2023 – Bikeability 
course for Y5 – letters to follow 
8th December – 2pm – School Christmas Fair 
– Parents/carers are invited 
 

Discussion topic: “Arrogance invites ruin; humility receives benefits.” -  
Chinese Proverb 
 
 
 

Christmas Fair 2023 
Huge thanks for all your generous donations this year.  We very much 
look forward to welcoming our family and friends for our Christmas Fair 
on 8th December, 2023.   
Some words of organisation:-  

• Weather permitting, the fair will be taking place outdoors, please 
ensure children have appropriate warm clothing to wear – 
trousers/thick tights, suitable footwear, waterproof, warm winter 
coats and hats, scarves and gloves. 

• Please remember donations for the cake stall on the morning of the 
8th December. 

• The Fair will start at 2.00pm.  Gates will open for parents/carers at 
this time. 

• Children in classes 3, 4 and 5 will be able to visit the Fair themselves 
and may wish to bring a little money in order to make purchases or 
play games.   

• Children in classes 1 and 2 may visit the Fair only with a parent/carer. 
They should be collected from Class 2 from 2pm and by 3pm.   

• Children may leave with their own parents/carers before 3pm but 
must be signed out by Mrs Potter on exit. 

• The raffle will be drawn at 2.45pm and we will be packing up for 3pm.  
We hope that you will come along to enjoy the Fair with us! 

 
I’m sure you join me in wishing “Congratulations” to Miss Wilson who is 
expecting her first baby in February! We are in the process of looking 
for a teacher to cover her maternity leave. 
 

Telephone: 01924 463035 
Website: www.hangingheaton.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs J Potter 

 

High Street 
Batley 
West Yorkshire 
WF17 6DW 

Polite reminder:  School will be CLOSED to 
children on Monday 4th December. 

Christmas Bauble competition 
Time to help us make our Hanging Heaton 

school Christmas tree amazing again!  If 
children would like to enter our bauble 

competition this year, please send a named, 
sealed envelope or money bag containing 
£1. Children must decorate it and make it 
festive, bright and interesting in any way 
they choose then return it to school for 

judging on 5th December, 2023.  
 

Please note: Please see attached letter re: 

the Clothing Bank we are installing in school. 

http://www.hangingheaton.co.uk/

